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Open House

Open House to address complaints/grievances from Indian Nationals in Latvia.

We are pleased to inform that with the opening of the resident Mission of India in
Riga, the Embassy is in the process of gradually transfering its consular operations
from Embassy of India, Stockholm to Embassy of India, Riga. While the consular
services would continue to be offered by the Embassy of India Stockholm for few
months, the Embassy of India, Riga will organize an “Open House” session every
month starting from June 2025. This initiative is to address grievances pertaining to
issues faced by Indian nationals in Latvia with respect to consular matters or any
other.

Open House Schedule: 15" Day of every month from 11:00 AM to 1:00 PM

In the event this date falls on a holiday, the Open House will be held on the next
working day.

Location:

Embassy of India, Riga
Ganibu Dambis 10A
Riga, Latvia LV-1045

The Embassy of India, Riga, is committed to addressing grievances of Indians in
Latvia and ensuring efficient service delivery. We look forward towards meeting and
hearing out our community members in Latvia.
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